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24th January 2025 

Year 2 Visit to Buncroft Farm 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
On Tuesday 4th February Year 2 will be visiting Buncroft Farm in Hanbury.  This visit is to support our 
work in science on plants. 
 

Visit To:  Buncroft Fram, Hanbury 

Date of Visit: Tuesday 4th February 

Time of departure and 
return: 

9.30am- 2.30pm 

Cost of Visit: There is no charge for this trip. 

Consent: Not applicable, local visit consent already given.  

Transport arrangements: Children will walk across the fields to and from the farm. 

Clothing: PE kit, joggers not shorts, wellies, waterproof coat. 

Lunch arrangements: Packed lunch can be ordered via ParentPay via the trips section no 
later than Thursday 30th January or can be provided from home. 
Water bottle also required. 

Additional details: Most of the day will be spent outside, children will walk across the 
field looking at the crops.  At the farm they will plant saplings, visit 
the herbal lay to look at root length and the parts of the plants and 
their function.  After lunch they will look at vegetables and the parts 
of the plant that we eat.  

Party leader: Miss Bishop 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the school office. 

Kind regards 

Miss Bishop 
Year 2 Teacher 
 


